## PROPOSED MINUTES BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD

## SPECIAL MEETING APRIL 10, 1984

The special joint meeting of the Birch Run Township Board and the Village Council was called to order at 7 p.m. by Supervisor Laurence Courtney. Present were Marcia Strong, Edgar Scharrer, Alvin Block, Jim Dorr, Fran Cuthbertson, Dolores Gibson, Bob McConnell and Gary Hutchinson.

Minutes of the 1983 meeting were read by Township Clerk Marcia Strong. Motion to approve as read was made by McConnell and supported by Cuthbertson. Motion carried.

The slate of members proposed for the 84-85 park board were

Township Village School Student

School Staff

Gary Hutchinson Edward McNamara III Colleen Haley

Frank Holes

It was moved by McConnell, supported by Scharrer that these nominations be accepted. Motion passed unanimously.

Gary Hutchinson park board president reported on current plans for the park. Maintenance and repair and possibly a dug out are in this year's plans. There was general agreement that maintenance was the priority.

A motion to adjourn was made at 7:40 p.m. by Francis Cuthberston and supported by E. Scharrer. Motion passed unanimously.

Marcia Strong, clerk Birch Run Township